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Circular No.2-20      Date :  06. 01. 2020. 

 

 

(For circulation among members of the governing council of AIBPARC, 

State Secretaries, Special Invitees and Advisors.) 

 

 

Dear Comrade, 

 

 

Sub :  Fraternal support to the Nationwide General Strike call given by 

         Central Trade Unions of the Country on 8th January 2020 
 
 

We extend our fraternal support to the aforesaid general strike as the 

issues of the strike are relevant and pertinent to all Indian citizens 

including us. 

 

We advise all our leaders, veterans, supporters and activists to attend all 

protest demonstrations/assemblies organized by the striking unions. 

 

With Best wishes, 

 

 
 

Suprita Sarkar 

General Secretary 
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